DE 16-576

From: peter foster <peterquinnfoster@icloud.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2017 1:13 PM

To: PUC - Executive.Director

Subject: Public Comment

Dear Ms. Howland,

As a resident of Brentwood, New Hampshire, | am writing to urge you to support the Energy Future Coalition's proposal
(DE 16-567). Our state should be proactive in encouraging businesses and individuals to invest in solar, but that would
be difficult or impossible under the utlities' proposed net metering arrangement and compensation rates. Our family is
considering installing solar on our small farm, however if the net metering rate drops dramatically (per the utilities'
proposal) we would not be able to make the investment. Net metering helps control energy costs and it is good for all
customers. We want to be a part of action supporting sustainable alternative energy sources, and hope that you will
support the Energy Future Coalition's proposal (DE 16-567) and help make that possible.

Thank you for your consideration,
Peter Quinn Foster

79 Prescott Rd.

Brentwood, NH

603-768-1326

Sent from my iPhone



